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March 3rd, 2015 

To our stakeholders: 

We recogn1ze that a key requirement for parttc1patwn m the UN Global Compact 1s the 
annual preparatum and postmg ofa Commumcatwn on Progress (COP) that compnses t?l 

a CI!"O \lalement of contmul'd \upport for the l N (,/ohal ( ompaa. a dew·nptwn (?f' 

practu:al ac:t10m wllh regard to the prmc1ples t?f the UN Global Compact, and a 
measurement ofoutcome<; or expected outcomes 

We are late m creatmg. sharmg and postmg our ( 'OJ> report hecause we want to al1g11 our 
Corporate ,)'octal Responsibility Strategy wh1ch ts hased m the l 'N (ilohal Compact's /() 
prmctples, to the company's general management system. That ts, if the Annual Strategic 
Planning, m which the achievements and opportumt1es for husmess Improvement are 
tdenttjied, 1\ performed each Afay. we believe that the most appropnate andfea\lhle thmg 
to do /\' to reporl our ( ·op constdermg the re.m/1\ t~{tJm exercise and that the mmt 
practu.:al would make the document once completed tlus proces.\. 1.e. m.June. l·urthermore. 
we con.<iider very Important to share with you that the phllosophy oflngenio Montelimar 1s 
to present prec1se and conc1.re documents. 

We herehy ask for an extenswn periOd m order to he ahle to post a COP that descnhe\ our 
company\ efforts and progress to implement the prmc1ples of the ( IN Global Compact. 
Our new COP report will he po\ted on the UN (iloha/ Compact wehHte by July 5Lh. 2015 
at the latest. 

Smcere~}' )'Ours. 

General Manag r lngenio Monteli 

San Rafael del Sur 'v1anagua NJC<Jragua 
2269~516/2266-9776 
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